
 
United States Department of Agriculture 

National Agricultural Statistics Service 
Great Lakes Region 

  

 

 

November 18, 2024 

 

 

Dear Producer, 
 

You have been selected for the 2024 Mint Grower Survey. All known spearmint producers in 

Indiana have been selected to participate in this survey. Producers are being asked to provide 

harvested acres, oil produced and sold, and dollars received. Your report is necessary to show the 

importance of mint to both Indiana and U.S. agriculture. 

 

You have several options for submitting your survey responses:  

• Online at https://www.agcounts.usda.gov 

• By Mail in the enclosed postage paid envelope, or  

• By Fax at our toll-free Fax line 855-270-2709.  

 

If we do not receive your report before November 29, we will follow up with a phone call. Your 

cooperation is very important to accurately estimate production and prices of mint. 

 
Confidential reporting: U.S. code, Title 7 ensures that your information and responses are kept 

strictly confidential, and will only be used in combination with other reports to produce State and 

National statistics. 

 

For additional information about this project, please contact the USDA, NASS, Great Lakes 

Regional Field Office at 1-800-453-7501. Thank you for participating in the survey and for your 

support of our programs and Great Lakes agriculture.  

 

Every report counts – even reports without crop production. Please respond!  

 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Marlo D. Johnson, Director 

Great Lakes Regional Field Office 
 
 
 
 
Enc. 

https://www.agcounts.usda.gov/

